
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The annual Ironton Turkey Trot will be held on Friday, November 12th for 4th and 5th 
grade students.  The Turkey Trot is a cross country event (walk, jog, or run) that offers fun 
and fitness to all who participate.  Fourth grade girls will run against each other, followed by 
the fourth grade boys running against each other.  Fifth graders will also be following the 
same format.  All students who are involved in the day’s activities will be receiving a 
certificate for accomplishing such a great feat!!  The students have been training in school 
to complete the course. 
  
Families are invited to come and watch their children on this day.  Please make sure your 
son/daughter wears sneakers.  If the temperatures are colder, please have your child wear 
gloves and a hat.  The times for this year’s events are:  
 
    Friday, November 12th  
 
              4th Grade: 9:00 – 9:45 
              5th Grade: 9:50 – 10:35  
 
Due to the volume of parent drop-off traffic, please don’t arrive until 8:50 am.  Please 
park in the Mauch Chunk Road parking lot. 
 
Any Questions? Please call me at 610-351-5900, Ext: 25580 or email me at 
spadte@parklandsd.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric Spadt 
Physical Education Teacher 
Ironton Elementary School 
   

 

 

Rain date is scheduled for Monday, Nov. 15th 

 


